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Recess Session 1: At 9:04 am, Acting Chair Burnett recessed the Board until after the conclusion of 
the Educational Excellence Committee meeting. 
 
Return to Order Session 2: 
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NHTI administrators to gauge the feasibility of a move. She then updated the Board on the status of 
pending legislation and the kickoff of a grassroots campaign intended to raise awareness of the 
System’s impact in the state. She also noted that the possibility of three-year degrees, which were 
brought up during the previous day’s session, 
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Investment and Capital Planning Committee Report and Related Board Actions: Committee 
Chair Rutman presented the report of the committee’s March 7, 2024 meeting. The Chair noted that 
the investment portfolio results have been positive and better than budgeted. The Chair also praised 
the outside CIO model that the System has adopted. The committee also received first-look reports 
on Samuel Read renovation project at PSU, the Elliot Center at KSC, a proposed NOAA facility to 
be built at the UNH site known as “The Edge”, and the Jackson Estuary project at UNH. Those 
projects will return to the committee for full approval at a future meeting. The Committee approved 
the Carle Hall project at KSC and the Women’s Locker Room at UNH. CAO Provencher then 
updated the Board on the proposed capital budget request the System plans to make to the State. The 
request is due by April 12, and the System is asking that the State follow the previous model of 
tentatively approving the budget for a six-year period.  
 
Following the report, the Board took the following actions upon recommendation of the committee: 
 

State Capital Appropriation Request: By motion made by Trustee Burnett and seconded by 
Trustee 
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employees. Committee Chair Pilot further noted that the presentations demonstrated improvement in 
the System’s financial operations. 
 
Nomination Committee Report: Committee Chair Green noted that the committee had met on 
March 7 and would share a proposed slate of Board officer nominees for GY 25 in the coming 
weeks. The Chair also asked trustees to share potential candidates for upcoming Board of Trustee 
openings that could be forwarded to the Governor’s office for consideration. 
 
Governance Committee Report: Committee Chair Ardinger presented the report of the committee’s 
March 7, 2024 meeting. The committee heard an update on the status of the annual conflict of 
interest disclosure process and encouraged trustees to reflect on whether they have dual interests that 


